Fleet

TOWN COUNCIL
Vision for Fleet

Introduction

At the Vision planning session on 11" October 2023, Members discussed composing
a vision statement. On reviewing the draft Vision Plan, it became clear that the vision
is really a ‘Vision for Fleet’ and that the vision should not be restricted to what the
Council can deliver on its own.

This Vision for Fleet was approved by the Council at it's meeting on 15t November
2023.

Vision for Fleet

As part of the Council’s vision planning sessions, Members considered what makes
Fleet a great place to live. The following vision was created:

A welcoming, sustainable, inclusive and environmentally ambitious town, looking to
the future with a strong, healthy, active and diverse community, which responds
positively to change.

Several themes emerged, whereby Fleet Town Council can support this Vision for
Fleet by:

e Supporting young people.

e Supporting the vulnerable and elderly.

e Providing ambitious opportunities for recreation, culture and wellbeing.

e Being environmentally conscious and promoting green initiatives.

¢ Developing engagement and information sharing.

e Promoting a safer environment for residents and businesses.

e Generating wider social value for the town through community partnerships.
e Delivering strong governance, effectiveness and improved facilities.

The Council will aim to support directly, or with partners, the Vision for Fleet to
maintain and improve the quality of life for the town’s residents.



